School Council Newsletter - November 2020



The School Council has managed to meet albeit 'virtually' for the first time on Tuesday, slightly later than planned due to Covid.

All new members attended, wearing their badges with pride. Earlier in the year, 4 pupils from Year 8 and 4 from Year 7 were elected by their peers following a nomination process – congratulations!

The new committee is comprised of:

Henry W

Noah N

Danielle V

Ella O

Matthew Y

Hannah W

Heidi B

Wilkie N

In the first meeting the roles of the executive committee were explained. The pupils maturely put themselves forward, thoughtfully nominated each other and gracefully conceded (unlike another person we all know!).

This resulted in a new Executive Committee:

Henry W Chair
Matthew Y Secretary
Noah N Treasurer

Danielle V Communications

There is much to do this year with some carry over and ongoing ideas to drive forward from the last year's curtailed School Council.

We thank the previous committee greatly, wish the new committee all the best and hope that we get a full-year's crack-of-the-whip.

The committee will meet again just before the end of Michaelmas Term.